
Request for Participation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

[Insert Recipient's Title] 

[Insert University/Organization Name] 

[Insert Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am currently a [Your Year, 

e.g., sophomore] at [Your University Name], majoring in [Your Major]. I am writing to express 

my interest in participating in the upcoming Cross-Cultural Exchange Program organized by 

[University/Organization Name]. 

As an enthusiastic advocate for cultural diversity, I believe that this program will provide me 

with a unique opportunity to broaden my horizons, enhance my intercultural communication 

skills, and foster global understanding. I am particularly drawn to [mention specific aspects of 

the program or experiences you hope to gain]. 

I would greatly appreciate the chance to discuss my application further and learn more about the 

selection process. Thank you for considering my request to participate in this valuable program. 

Looking forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


